
Dear GEAA friends, 
  
We hope you'll join us for a breakfast 
fundraiser this Saturday, March 13th. Feel free to 
stop by 334 Shannon Lee here in San Antonio any 
time between 9:00 and 10:30 am to break bread, 
enjoy farm fresh eggs (while supplies last!), and put 
some money in the kitty for GEAA while you're 

there. Contributions based on your ability to pay will all go towards 
GEAA's work of protecting our water. 
  
Also, SAVE THE DATE for a reception on Friday, April 9th, 
featuring keynote speaker Dr. Al Armendariz, the newly appointed 
Administrator of EPA Region 6. The reception is free of charge, open 
to the public, and handicap accessible. 
  

Friday, April 9th 

5:30-7:30pm 

Keynote address - 6:30pm 

  
Blue Star Contemporary Art Center 

116 Blue Star 

San Antonio, TX 78204 

  
Libations and hors d'oeuvres will be served 

Business attire 

  
For more information, contact Elena Serna at 210-320-1457 

or Elena@AquiferAlliance.org  
  
We hope you can join us! 
  
Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 
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